
Dear Parents, 

Next week, we are having a company visit school to deliver a Military 

Activity Day. Year 6 will be on Monday 12th July and Year 5 will be on 

Tuesday 13th July: 

 Children MUST come in clothing suitable for outdoor activities 

in all weather. We will be outside all day regardless of the 

weather. 

 Children MUST bring a change of clothing, in case we are 

outside in the rain. 

This is a great and fun opportunity for your child to develop by using 

the tool of outdoor learning. Children will be participating in, and at 

times instructing, military themed activities.  

The aim is to bring children together through communication tasks, 

increase their confidence by challenging them with team tasks, 

unlocking leadership skills through problem solving and installing 

core values such as discipline, respect, courage and kindness. I hope 

everyone has a fantastic day! 

 

Thank you, 

Mr Todd – PE Coordinator. 


